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The Lebanese Emigration Research Center (LERC) at the Faculty of Law and Political Science 

(FLPS), Notre Dame University-Louaize (NDU), was invited to participate in the sub-regional 

workshop on information and communication technology applications, in education programs 

and technical and vocational training and entrepreneurship – Levant.  

 

Ms. Haddad and Mr. Gemayel at LERC NDU (Nov. 2015) 

 

Mrs. Liliane Haddad, Senior Indexer and Archivist at the LERC, represented the Center, and 

gave everyone present a brief description about the LERC. During the workshop, she met Mr. 

Issam Gemayel, Director of Beit Chabab Technical School, who informed her of his plans to 



visit the LERC and donate a collection of works detailing the History of the Gemayel family. 

True to his word, Mr. Gemayel visted the LERC on  November 27, 2015 where he met Mrs. 

Haddad and gave her a picture titled, “Jamail Family …Picnic White Oak Gun Club in Huston 

Texas (Oct.1, 1933).” 

Over the years, members of the Gemayel family have emigrated to many different countries, 

such as USA, Syria, Egypt, Philippine, Africa, and Argentina. For example, Fares Gemayel, 

Albert Gemayel and Joe Gemayel live in the U.S.. Philipe Gemayel and Fadi Gemaye live in 

Canada l. Melhem Gemayel lives in Syria. Antoine Gemayel lives in Egypt. .  

 


